
Practical Alchemy: Saint Germain’s Grant Program 

 
  Practical Alchemy: Saint Germain’s Grant    

Program is a divine opportunity for you to demonstrate your 
alchemical mastery! It’s an opportunity for you to pursue your 
passion—a passion in support of our beloved Saint Germain. 
Saint Germain needs practical alchemists—alchemists of the 
Spirit who are willing to bring their visions into the physical.  

 Each year during the World Freedom Summer 
Conference heartfriends are eligible to receive $300 from The 

Hearts Center. This $300 is a grant. It’s the seed money for your 
alchemical project. And this $300 comes with the full support of 

Saint Germain and the members of The Hearts Center council. 

 Saint Germain, the master alchemist explains, “Do you see, that as an ascended 
master I can do nothing on the earth? My hands are tied. Therefore, I need ambassadors 
who will represent me in the earth.” Yes, he needs your hands and your feet to bring into 
the physical those projects that will further his name and his flame on the planet.  

 If you love Saint Germain and have an idea or a vision that will enhance his 
recognition, this is your opportunity. Now is the time to write your proposal! 

Writing Your Proposal  

• Entitle your proposal: “Practical Alchemy: Saint Germain’s Grant Program.”  
• Your proposal should by limited to two pages and include: 

1. Your name 
2. The date of submission 
3. An overview of your projected alchemy 
4. Your desired outcome 
5. A budget or business plan with timelines 
6. A feasibility statement 

 Your proposal may represent an investment in excess of $300. Therefore consider 
the $300 as seed money following Jesus’ demonstration of the multiplication of the 
loaves and fishes. This is alchemy. This is Practical Alchemy! 
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Those receiving $300 grants this year will be selected from applications submitted 
between now and June 25th. So email your proposal to phaugen@theheartscenter.org  by 

mailto:phaugen@theheartscenter.org
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June 25th. The winners of this year’s grants will be announced on Saturday, July 4th 
during our World Freedom Summer Conference celebration. 
 
 Al Urrutia was the sole grant recipient in 2008 and will present the results of his 
alchemy at the conference prior to the announcement of the 2009 awardees. In fact Al’s 
alchemy will be on sale in the conference bookstore! 
     
     So, lets be up and doing in support of our beloved Saint Germain! 
 
 Always Only Victory, 
 Paul Haugen 
 
 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 


